Stanton, Jim

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

hello all -

Yenter, Cindy {(Hodges)

Thursday, June 20, 2002 10:06 AM
Southern Region

Curtaflment Letter

For your information, the Director's letter which curtails use of ground water for certain water users within Water District
130, was mailed yesterday The letter went to 15 water users who 1) are within the 10-K impact area in the Thousand
Springs GWMA, 2) are within the boundaries of WD130, and 3) are NOT covered by a mitigation plan either through a
ground water district or a private plan accepted by the dept In the next month, | will be seeking total curtailment of use
under the affected rights, unless the right is petitioned into a ground water district or otherwise covered under some

mitigation plan

if you would like to see a copy of the letter or the curtailment list, it is in my office.

Cindy




